
 
 

Just a quick note to let you know Botwood will be hosting a 
Female Hockey Canada Camp on Oct 13. 

 
We hope to have a great turnout so I would love to hear from you all soon! The cost will 
be 65$ per player, they will receive a jersey and water bottle. We need a minimum of 60 

girls to go ahead. Please spread the word, hopefully I will see some of you at the 
meeting Friday night. 

 
Michelle Elliott 
Botwood U15 

257-3755/2225 

 
 


